
Dear Newton College and Career Academy parents and guardians, 

                Due to the precautions that the Newton County School System has set in place for the safety of our 
associates and staff, we have worked to provide our associates with quality instructional assignments that 
associates will have access to over their time out of the physical classroom. Our trainers have created 
assignments in our Learning Management System called Canvas, which can be found at 
www.newton.instructure.com. Our associates can find everything pertaining to classroom instruction and 
assignments in the information below.  
 I will be checking my email over the course of the school system closure; therefore, if you have any 
questions, please contact me via email at walker.chad@newton.k12.ga.us.  
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